
 

 

 

 

 

p. 207-774-4614  |  f. 866-793-7835  |  77 Oak Street, Portland, ME, 04101  |  www.structuralinteg.com 

August 29st, 2013 
 
Mr. Dan Soley 
 
Reference:  
106 High St. 
Portland, ME 
 
Structural Integrity Job Number:  13-0121 
 
 
Dear Dan, 
 
The opinions and comments contained herein are based on visual observations made during my visit to the 
site.  Architectural, mechanical, electrical, and plumbing conditions are not included in this report.  No 
warranty expressed or implied, as to the condition of the complete structure, is intended. 
 
Based on my site visit, I have concluded that it is okay structurally to remove the attic framing as long as the 
two main timber beams that extend from gable end to gable end remain. 
 
Please do not hesitate to call with any questions, or if I can be of further assistance.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

_______________________ 
Aaron C. Jones, P.E., SECB, LEED AP 
President 
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